M1 MINNesOTA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

July 19, 2018

Dear Sir or Madam,

In February 2018, the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission opened a Commission inquiry into
the service quality, customer service, and billing practices of Frontier Communications.

You are receiving this letter because records show your municipality lies within the Frontier

Communications service territory.

The Commission will hold a series of public hearings in September in order to seek public
comment on these topics. Please share this information with your citizens, local businesses and
organizations, and county and township officials in your area.

The schedule and locations for the public hearing is as follows:

Ely, Minnesota

September 4, 2018

6:00p.m.

Vermilion Community College
1500 East Camp Street

Ely, MN 55731

McGregor, Minnesota
September 5, 2018

6:00p.m.

McGregor Community Center
41442 State Hwy 65
McGregor, MN 55760

Wyoming, Minnesota
September 12, 2018
6:00p.m.

Wyoming City Hall
26885 Forest Blvd
Wyoming, MN 55092

Slayton, Minnesota
September 25, 2018
6:00p.m.

Slayton Public Library
2451 Broadway
Slayton, MN 56172

Lakeville, Minnesota
September 26, 2018
2:00p.m and 6:00p.m.
Lakeville Heritage Center
20110 Holyoke Avenue
Lakeville, MN 55044

Full notice of these hearings and information related to this case can be found at mn.gov/puc,
under docket number 18-122. Information about the public hearings will also be published in

local newspapers as required by law.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Commission staff at
consumer.puc@state.mn.us or at 651-296-0406/1-800-657-3782.
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